
Dear [Employee Name],  
 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic the Department of Labor and Department of 
Treasury recently released a final rule that extends the runout period for HRA and/or 
health FSA plans whose current runout period ended on March 1, 2020 or later. These 
new rulings attempt to give you more time to submit and pay for expenses. 
 
  
To comply with this extension Clarity Benefit Solutions has reprocessed all eligible 
claims (submitted from March 1st onward) that were denied as a result of the original 
runout date. 
  
What does this mean for you? 

• If you have any eligible claims that were denied solely because they were 
submitted after the run-out period, you will be receiving a reimbursement shortly. 
 

• If you have any claims that you did not submit because the runout period had 
ended, you can now submit those claims for reimbursement.  

If you need assistance in submitting a claim, you can contact Clarity 888-423-6359 
Monday-Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. EST  
 


